
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

April 7, 2023 

Craig McKinney, Senior Environmental Engineer 
Emerald Kalama Chemical, LLC 
1296 Third Street NW 
Kalama, Washington 98625 

Re: Receiving Water Study Sampling and Analysis Plan Approval 

Dear Craig McKinney: 

According to Emerald Kalama Chemical, LLC’s (Emerald) National Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System (NPDES) Permit No. WA0000281 Special Condition S15, the Receiving Water 
Study Sampling and Analysis Plan (SAP) was due on December 1, 2022. The Washington State 
Department of Ecology (Ecology) received Emerald’s first submission of the SAP on October 2, 
2022. After Ecology provided Emerald comments requesting changes, Ecology received 
Emerald’s second submission of the SAP on April 5, 2023. 

After reviewing the final SAP submission, Ecology approves Emerald’s April 5, 2023 SAP. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 360-819-6426 or greg.gould@ecy.wa.gov. 

To request ADA accommodation for disabilities, or printed materials in a format for the visually 
impaired, contact Ecology at 360-280-4325 or ecyadacoordinator@ecy.wa.gov. Persons with 
impaired hearing may call Washington Relay Service at 711. Persons with a speech disability 
may call TTY at 800-833-6384. 

Sincerely, 

 
Gregory Gould, P.E. 
Industrial Section 
Solid Waste Management Program 

cc: Chris Dudenhoeffer, Ecology 
 Brian Pippin, Parametrix 


